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Health Department announces ACE Award winner 
 
Ithaca- The Mid-Michigan District Health Department (MMDHD) is pleased to announce that Katie Allen, 
Public Health Representative, was chosen by her peers to receive the ACE (Achievement, Character, 

Excellence) Award for the period January – March 2018. 
 
ACE Award recipients are chosen by their colleagues and have 
proven to demonstrate achievement, character and excellence in 
all they do at MMDHD.  
 
Allen’s co-workers say she has a positive attitude, always goes 
above and beyond and is an all-around great employee.  
 
Mid-Michigan District Health Department thanks Allen for 
her dedicated service to public health and congratulates her on 
winning the ACE Award. 
 
 
 
 
Katie Allen, Public Health Representative 

 
 

###  
 
 

Mid-Michigan District Health Department serves the residents of Clinton, Gratiot and Montcalm Counties. 
OUR MISSION: We take action to protect, maintain and improve the health of our community. 

OUR VISION: Advancing innovative solutions to achieve healthier outcomes 
 


